
Date:

Donor Name and Address:  

95 pounds of

Sincerely,

Paule T. Pachter, A.C.S.W., L.M.S.W.

Chief Executive Officer

PTP:wg

Manager of Community Events and Food Drives, and I are truly grateful for your support.

Food

Thank you for joining us in our mission to ensure that more Long Island children and families 

do not go hungry. In addition to distributing more than 7 million pounds of food to nearly 600

On behalf of all of the children and families served by Long Island Cares, William Gonyou, 

services.

December 11, 2017

Chester J. Palmieri

165 North Village Avenue Suite 111

member agencies, Long Island Cares seeks to heighten public awareness about hunger and 

provides skills training to foster self-sufficiency among the population that benefits from our 

Rockville Centre, NY 11570

Dear Donor:   

Long Island Cares, Inc., The Harry Chapin Food Bank gratefully acknowledges receipt of


